
 

  

 
NOTICE OF INFORMATIONAL MEETING  

For: 

City of Oconto Falls 
Columbia Street Reconstruction Project 

City Municipal Building 
Council Chambers 

500 N. Chestnut Avenue 
Oconto Falls, WI 54154 

 Wednesday, October 30, 2024  
5:00 PM 

 

The City of Oconto Falls will hold a public informational meeting regarding the 
Columbia Street Reconstruction Project. The public is invited to attend to learn 
about the project scope, timeline, impact on local residents and planned detour 
during the project. 
 
Informational Meeting:  Discuss with city staff, MSA Consultants and Dorner 
Construction during this time, see project plans and learn about reconstruction 
plans for Columbia Street. 
 
Residents of the City of Oconto Falls, including residents with low and moderate 
incomes that may be impacted by the project, are encouraged to attend.   

The meeting room is ADA accessible.   
Persons needing additional accommodations should contact the City Clerk at 
telephone number (920) 846-4505) or email: dclerk@ci.ocontofalls.wi.us. 
 
Notice Date: October 21, 2024   
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